P25.

PROGRESS ON ALLOCATED SITES EXPECTED TO CONTRIBUTE TO
THE DENNY EASTERN ACCESS ROAD (DEAR) THROUGH DELIVERY
OF THE DEAR SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING GUIDANCE (SPG)

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services on
progress in relation to allocated sites expected to contribute to the Denny Eastern
Access Road (DEAR) through the delivery of the DEAR Supplementary Planning
Guidance (SPG).

Decision

The Committee noted the contents of the report.

NOTE: Members requested that periodic reports on progress be provided to all Council
members for information.



